XXXXX Your Name
XXXXX Street Address
XXXXX City, ST ZIP Code
XXXXX Date
Senator XXXXX
XXXXX Street Address
XXXXX City, ST ZIP Code 
Dear Senator XXXXX,
My name is XXXXX and I am a legally licensed XXXXX landowner or commercial trapper XXXXX in the state of Georgia. I am also a member in good standing with the Georgia Trappers Association and I am writing you to express my concern regarding the legislation pertaining to “Navigable Waterways” and the collateral consequences it could have on both my constitutional rights as a trapper and the negative financial impact it will have on me personally as well as the millions of dollars NOT trapping these waters can cost landowners, businesses, county and municipalities and even the State of Georgia.
Trappers provide a much-needed service to the state of Georgia in wildlife management and subsequent population control of the state’s renewable resources. Any law that would restrict or hinder our ability to take wildlife in these waters utilizing any and all legal means would result in a huge blow to our economy and wildlife management as a whole.
Furthermore, and above all else trapping is a protected right under the State of Georgia Constitution. Article I, Section I, Paragraph XXVIII Fishing and Hunting. In that paragraph it includes the words “Taking Wildlife”. There is both documentation and precedence that establishes “Taking Wildlife” specifically includes trapping. ANY legislation that prohibits, restricts, limits or otherwise hinders trappers from trapping on or in these waterways is an infringement on our constitutional rights.
With that said, I respectfully request that when the legislation is drafted that it includes  language that protects the rights of trappers, trapping and the taking of wildlife on and in these waterways.
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

XXXXX YOUR NAME HERE
Trapping License # XXXXX YOUR LICENSE NUMBER HERE
